Keri O'Brien

From: donald trujillo <donaldtru@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 2:13 PM

To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: 3528 Eagle Ave.

Attachments: 3528 Eagle.pdf

To whom it may concern,

My name is Donald Trujillo. | live at 3539 Eagle Ave. |'m writing to notify you that | am not ok with the zoning change at
3528 Eagle Ave. Mr. Tony Estenoz property. Currently 3528 Eagle ave is like a hotel. I'm not sure how

many people are living there but there are constantly people in and out and between 4-6 cars in front at any given time.
I'm constantly seeing different people. If Mr. Estenoz is allowed to zone the back apartment as

affordable this means there will be even more people living on a property that is already over crowded. Aside from this
property Eagle Ave is a quiet family oriented street and I'd prefer we kept it that way. Feel free to

contact me with any questions. Thank you.

Donald Trujillo



PLEASE COMPLETE, SIGN, AND ATTACH THIS FORM TO ANY WRITTEN
COMMENTS SUBMITTED FOR AN AGENDA ITEM

Meeting: Item Reference: 352 S/ gff'& /(11 VL
Date: 7//5 /9020

Under penalties of perjury, | declare that | have read the foregoing statement dated
Y/ 4/222° __ and that the facts stated in it are true.

Signature:

ez

Print Name: /ng % Z’%f//ﬁ
Address or Organization: 35 o7 fé‘z}/d}/é Are. KU/ 27 JFMo0
Date: 7// [/2‘73°

Please provide this form, along with your written statement, to the City of Key West
Clerk’s Office by 3:00 PM of the date of the meeting. Please contact 305-809-3832
with any questions. Thank you.



